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PALS (Parents As Literacy Supporters) is a kindergarten 
based program through School District 50. It brings parents 
and caregivers of Kindergarten students into the classroom 
to participate in their children’s learning of Haida and school-
based skills.
A significant component of the program is a drum-making 
workshop. Students not only make their own drums, but also 
get to take them home, ensuring a lasting connection to their 
cultural and educational journey.
Early Learning coordinator, Janine Wilson, shares the follow-
ing from the project’s final report:
“We were very successful with this project and it has become 
a sought after program that parents wish to participate in. It 
is a difficult project that can be intimidating to parents and 
students alike, but they are always happy that they participated 
in the end.
“Funding for these programs guarantees the opportunity to 
keep offering these wonderful memories and gifts year after 
year, which in turn will keep making a positive impact on our 
communities.”
For more information about PALS or any of the SD50  
early learning programs, visit sd50.bc.ca/early-learning.

This grant funds innovative small projects that 
contribute to enhancing the overall wellbeing of 
islanders, our communities, and Haida Gwaii. While a 
wide variety of projects are eligible for funding, key 
priorities for this grant are job creation, health and 
wellness, and education and training. 

Up to $10,000 is available to local nonprofits and  
governments. For more information and to apply  
online, visit gwaiitrust.com/grants.
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Drumming up success: PALS program fuels 
family connections in School District 50
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Tip
Have you been approved for a grant and are now wondering 
how to access funds?
Check out our Instructions to Access Funds documents for more information
Go to the Grants & Funding tab on our website, and click on Forms & Templates,  
or visit gwaiitrust.com/grants/projects-forms

Instructor April Churchill prepares a drum Families working together in the classroom

Travel Assistance and Continuing Education 
Open throughout the year. Visit gwaiitrust.com/grants for details.
Details about 2024 grant offerings and deadlines will be available 
soon. Be sure to check out our website, Facebook, or Instagram for 
updates.

Our office will be closed beginning at noon on December 15th, 
and reopening at 8:30 am on Tuesday, January 2nd. Wishing you 
all a healthy and happy holiday season!
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